
Class Three Newsletter – 23.6.17 

This Week... 

We began our week with an inspirational assembly from Craig McCann, the paralympian. He 

explained how the diagnosis of a brain tumour had resulted in him having to relinquish his dream 

of joining the RAF. However, other doors were opened, and Craig has gone on to become a 

champion in both wheelchair fencing and trike-cycling. The message that Craig came to impart 

was one of embracing opportunities and being open to new ideas. This was very powerful and 

matched our Christian value of courage perfectly. The children did well with their circuit 

training and hopefully we will have raised plenty of money. We have written our non-

chronological reports this week. The children used conjunctions as their grammar focus and 

produced really interesting reports on the life of Roman children. We have been telling the 

time in our maths, both on an analogue and digital clock. Some children have found this very 

difficult so any extra work on this at home would be beneficial. We will continue this in class 

too as telling the time is a life skill. The children have started their new Science topic looking 

at animals and their habitats, focusing this week on classifying animals that we found on the 

school field. 

Important Dates... 

 

30th June – Non-Uniform Day – Blue Team 

 

6th July – Bog Eyed Jog 

 

9th July – Leaver’s Service – St. Christopher’s 

Church – 9.30am 

 

20th July – End of Year Disco – 6pm-8pm 

 

21st July  -  School breaks up for Summer. 

 

Sponsored Event 

Our Bog-Eyed Jog is scheduled to take place 

on the morning of 6th July. Children will be 

allowed to come to school dressed in their 

pyjamas, dressing gowns and slippers (with 

appropriate footwear for going on the field). 

We recognise that this sponsored event is 

taking place soon after the Sports For Schools 

event which had unavoidably been postponed. 

All money raised from the Bog Eyed Jog will go 

towards buying new resources which will 

benefit all children in school. Any contribution, 

large or small will be greatly appreciated. 

Special News! 

 

Christian Value Certificate – Trust 

Millie Littlewood 

  

Curriculum Certificate – 

Emily Hoyle 

 

Writer of the Week –  

Shane Staker 

 

Next Week... 

We will be beginning our final English unit of 

the year. The children have asked if we can do 

some more story writing so we will be reading 

and writing stories based around the book, 

‘Little Red’ written by Lynne Roberts-Maloney. 

In our Maths work, the children will be looking 

at shapes. They will be making their own 3D 

shapes and recognising shapes in different 

orientations. They will also be working on the 

properties of these shapes. In our RE we shall 

look at the story of The Good Samaritan.  


